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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
JFK Federal Building, Government Center
Room 2275
Boston, Massachusetts 02203

April 2 , 2019

Jeanne Lambrew, Commissioner 
Department of Health and Human Services 
221 State Street 
Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Dear Commissioner Lambrew: 

We are now ready to approve State Plan Amendment (SPA) No. ME 19-0002.  The purpose of
this SPA is to amend the State's approved Title XIX State Plan to update the dental services 
section of the state plan.  Attached you will find an approved copy of the SPA. 

This SPA is estimated to have a Federal budget savings of $7,131in Federal Fiscal Year 2019
and $86,861 in Federal Fiscal Year 2020.   This SPA is effective January 1, 2019.   

If you have any questions regarding this SPA, please contact Aimee Campbell-O’Connor, Maine 
State Lead, at 617-565-1642, or at Aimee.Campbell-O’Connor@cms.hhs.gov.

Sincerely,

Francis T. McCullough 
Director
Division of Medicaid Field Operations East 

Francis T. 
Mccullough -S

Digitally signed by Francis T. 
Mccullough -S 
Date: 2019.04.25 14:48:43 -04'00'
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